
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

NORTHEAST KINGDOM WASTE MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 

 

The Board of Supervisors of the Northeast Kingdom Waste 

Management District will be holding two (2) public “informational” 

meetings on their proposed 2025 Budget of $1,030,997. These meetings are 

open to all legal voters within the Northeast Kingdom Waste Management 

District.  Copies of the proposed budget maybe reviewed online at 

www.nekwmd.org under “2025 Proposed Budget”, or a copy may be 

obtained at the District Office at 224 Church St., Lyndonville or by calling 

(802) 626-3532. 

 

 MEETING DATE:  November 12, 2024  

     December 10, 2024 

 

 TIME:   5:30 P.M. 

 

 PLACE:   The meeting will be held virtually via 

ZOOM. Contact the Waste District 

for Meeting ID Information.           

 

In-Person Location – District Office 

224 Church Street, Lyndonville, VT 

05851 

 

Written comments on the proposed budget must be received, no later than by 

the close of business (4pm) on Tuesday, December 10, 2024.  Comments 

may be mailed to P.O. Box 1075, Lyndonville, VT 05851 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.nekwmd.org/

